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From: <webbreo@tds.net>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 2/11/2008 12:03:51 PM
Subject: Curtis Ln., Knoxville, TN 37918- EN zoning change

Hi Mark,

My husband and I are both 100% in favor of the zoning change on Curtis Ln. to R1-EN. 
Although we will not be able to attend the 2/14/08 MPC hearing, we want to cast our votes 
favoring this zoning change. Please feel free to call if you require any further verification.

Thank you very much,
Nancy and Bruce Webb
5919 Ridgewood Rd.
Knoxville, TN 37918
ph. 865-922-5500 work
ph. 865-688-3805 home

MPC February 14, 2008 Agenda Item No. 70



Betty Jo Mahan - Curtis Lane  Zoning Changes Page 1

From: John McGaw <jmcgaw@bellsouth.net>
To: <mark.donaldson@knoxmpc.org>
Date: 2/11/2008 11:02:21 AM
Subject: Curtis Lane  Zoning Changes

I wanted to express my support for the change of zoning from R-1 to 
R-1EN on the remaining lots on Curtis Lane. I will be unable to attend 
the meeting because of prior commitments but am in favor of any actions 
taken to prevent the further degradation of this area. I live on the 
street below the lots but appreciate that every zoning change affects 
more than just the lots involved.

John McGaw
http://johnmcgaw.com
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